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 The Heath and 

Hampstead Society

COMMNT2014/7812/P 26/01/2015  15:40:24 The site of these extra cabinets is extremely prominent and placed in a potentially beautiful part of the 

Heath.

Over the years this part of the Heath has been cluttered with a line of cabinets.

Is there any possibility of making the telecom installers of this equipment move unwanted and 

redundant boxes?

In this case, could the installer incorporate the equipment in one cabinet? 

Does Camden have the right to refuse this application?
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